
Dear Elm Class, 

 

I hope you are all well.  

It was so good to speak to you all this week. I am glad you are enjoying the work set and that you are 

managing to get out on your daily exercise too. 

I have been in school this week, working with the keyworker children. During the week, we have 

written information texts about rainforest animals, created rainforest collages, using foliage we 

found in the copse, as well as creating some other great pieces of symmetry art. 

When I haven’t been at school, I have been trying out some new recipes. This week, I made a 

blueberry muffin cake! 

 

Have you made any cakes since being in lockdown? 

I also have a little challenge for you this week too. Whilst you are doing your daily reading, can you 

complete the scavenger hunt below? 



 

For this week’s work, we are asking you to concentrate on activities based around VE day as it is the 

75th anniversary this Friday, 8th May. 

We have suggested some of you might want to set up a virtual street party on Friday. If you manage 

to do this, please send some pictures to us! 

Have a great week. 

Take care. 

Miss George 


